From:

Sent:

20 May 2021 12:09

To:

LICENSING (Cheshire East)

Subject:

Licensing Application Wilmslow RUFC

Follow Up Flag: Flag Status:

Follow up Completed



20/5/20

To; CEC Licensing Dept

Re; Wilmslow RUFC Licence Application

Dear Sir/Madam

I have over the years run a number of charity event dinners utilising; Wilmslow Rugby Union Football Club. Kings Road, Wilmslow. The facilities being well run with a Steward, Club Manager, and appropriately trained serving staff. The services provided have meant funds being raised for The Christie (Cancer Treatment) and other charities. The events being well managed and serviced by the experienced club staff.

I believe the proposal to allow such small events to continue interspersed with a number of much larger attended events will have a positive effect on the local community.

The Memorial Ground is a community-based sporting club and I have every confidence, all events will be equally well managed by the trained and experienced staff, and this can only be a positive benefit to the community. As a local resident and user of these facilities, I fully support this application

Yours Sincerely